
BELFAST CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMONS TO ATTEND A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 
 
 
 
TO:    THE LORD MAYOR, ALDERMEN AND THE COUNCILLORS OF BELFAST 

CITY COUNCIL 

 

Notice is hereby given that, following receipt of requisitions, the Lord Mayor has  

agreed that a special meeting of the Council will be held in the Council Chamber, City 

Hall, Belfast on Wednesday, 18th September, 2024 at 5.00 pm, for the transaction of the 

following business: 

 
 
1. Summons   
 
2. Apologies   
 
3. Declarations of Interest   
 
4. Motion - Pause in funding to City Deals  (Pages 1 - 2) 
 
5. Motion - Commitment to Casement Park  (Pages 3 - 4) 
 
 
 
The Members of Belfast City Council are hereby summoned to attend. 

 
 
 

John Walsh 
 

Chief Executive 


